
Pop in to OUNDLE LIBRARY throughout 

February & early March to drop off any pre loved 

costumes and collect new ones for FREE ready 

for World Book Day!

Clothes must be clean and in good condition. 

Any clothing left over will be donated to 

charity. 

Oundle Library: Glapthorn Road, Oundle, PE8 4JA


